
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the
Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) is
preparing to reconstruct the SH-132 bridge over the
Salt Fork of the Arkansas River.

A public information meeting is scheduled for 6:00
p.m., July 29, 2008 at the Nash Fire Station Class­
room located at 105 North Main, Nash, Oklahoma.

The purpose for the meeting is to inform the public of
the Departments plans to reconstruct the SH-132
bridge at the Salt Fork and to identify alternate routes
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closed during the reconstruction phases.

ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all
residents, including those who may be disabled. If
you would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult
because of a disability, architectural barrier, or
another special need, please contact Mr. Craig Moody
at (405) 522-1465.
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